
2019 PRIORITIES

UTILITIES COMMISSION
O F  T H E  N O R T H E R N  T E R R I T O R Y

In accordance with its Strategic Plan 2019‑2021, the commission plans to deliver 
the following specific priorities for 2019:

•• review the format of the Power System Review and publish ‘refreshed’ reports 
on 2017-18 power system and retail performance, and demand and supply 
forecasts  

•• issue a new price determination for the Port of Darwin

•• publish an annual price monitoring report for the Port of Darwin

•• undertake a review and update of the Ring Fencing Code 

•• complete the review and update of the Electricity Retail Supply Code

•• undertake a review of the Electricity Industry Performance Code

•• review the electricity licensing regime

•• meet with stakeholders and conduct site visits in Alice Springs

•• launch a new and improved website 

•• assist and provide advice to the Territory Government to implement its 
Northern Territory Renewable Energy and Electricity Market Reform 
Implementation Plan as appropriate

•• identify, and have staff participate in, relevant professional development 

•• recruit appropriately skilled and experienced staff to fill current vacancies.


